ALUMNI ASSOCIATION of the UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

PUBLISHER OF THE GRADUATE MAGAZINE

HEADQUARTERS—ROOM 2 FRANK STRONG HALL
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

July 20, 1943

Dr. Phog Allen 105 Robinson Campus

Dear Phog:

Your June 1943 JAYHAWKER REBOUNDS is another truly valuable piece of contact work for the boys in service. Having been through the deal myself and having talked to scores of the boys in the present round, I know that a personalized letter like this not only satisfies a constant hunger that they have and thereby keeps up their morale, but it also ties them in more closely with the University than can ever be done when they are in civilian life after leaving the campus.

With best regards and good wishes, I am,

Cordially yours

ecretary

FE: jr

DIRECTORS